
Liberty Utilities issues scam
warning
Liberty  Utilities  is  warning  the  public  that  individuals
claiming to represent Liberty and demanding payment over the
phone have been reported by its customers.

Liberty  Utilities  representatives  do  not  place  calls  to
customers for payment.

Liberty  encourages  customers  who  receive  such  a  call
800.782.2506.
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